
House Captains

We’re delighted to announce the appointment of our new House Captains for the year ahead. These students have
shown exceptional leadership qualities, enthusiasm, and commitment to their houses.
We would also like to extend a heartfelt thank you to everyone who put themselves forward for the role. The standard
of applications was incredibly high, and it was inspiring to see so many students eager to contribute to school life and
represent their houses with pride.

Green: Dixie and Goda
Blue: Harry P and Jack W
Red: Jack R and Blessing
Yellow: Georgia and Vilte

Dear parents and carers, 

As we reach the end of the school year, I just wanted to say a thank you to you for your support at Kingsfield.

Your children are amazing; they come in to school with a smile and a spring in their step ready to learn and they have
been so positive about the changes that we have made. They make Kingsfield a great place to be. That is thanks to
you, thank you for your support at home with attendance, uniform and home learning.  

Best of luck to year 6 and those families leaving us this Summer, we hope you enjoy your new adventures. 

Have a fantastic summer break, look after each other and stay safe. See you in September!

Mrs Harradine and the Leadership Team
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Goodbye and good luck

Goodbye to Mrs Pickard from the office, Mrs Davies from Year 4, Miss Johnson from
Year 4 and Ms Lucca, Assistant Head. I am sure that you will join us in wishing them all
good luck for their new adventures and to thank them for everything that they have
done for Kingsfield. We will miss you all!



July
23rd: Last Day of Term

September
1st-2nd: Staff Training Day
3rd: Children Return to School

For more upcoming events and news please visit
our website.

Upcoming events

Harry - EYFS
Noe - EYFS
Leyla - Year 2
Emily - Year 4
Wren - Year 5
Sophie J - Year 6
Harrison - Year 6

End of year Achievement awards

pin badge awards

Congratulations to the following children for
achieving awards this week! Awards will be given in
our assembly on Monday morning.

Noe - EYFS
Florence - EYFS
Amelia - EYFS
Bella - EYFS
Logan - EYFS
Iris G - EYFS

Alba - 1L
Alex - 2D
Ella - 3P
Ezra - 4D
Harrison - 6R

http://www.kingsfieldprimary.org/

